Pilon, Janet

Subject: LRT

From: Alexandra

Sent: June 15, 2021 5:25 PM

To: Office of Ward 3 City Councillor Nrinder Nann < <u>ward3@hamilton.ca</u>> **Cc:** Office of the Mayor < <u>mayor@hamilton.ca</u>>; clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: LRT

Hi there,

I am writing in full support of taking the investment offered to Hamilton for an LRT.

As a car driver myself, I fully support investments in public transit and would happily stop being a car owner if transit and cycling infrastructure were better and safer in this city.

When you build more and better transit you make it possible for ridership to increase.

Facing a climate emergency and systemic underfunded transit, building an LRT is the way forward. If the city needs more funds to operate it, and there's no more money to defund from the police budget, feel free to raise my property taxes to make it happen.

Warmly, Alex Weinberger (Ward 3)